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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

Thank you for all of your (and the children’s) amazing efforts in making our World Book Day a 

brilliant day.  There was a real buzz in every class yesterday.  We brought our reading collection 

to life from oompa-loompas and dragons to explorers and wizards.  The children enjoyed writing 

10 word tiny tales and recreating book covers.  I had the pleasure of accompanying 5J on their 

visit to Emirates Old Trafford today; all of the children showed lots of enthusiasm and respect.  

They were a real credit to our school.  As a school, we are continuing to do well with ‘Beat the 

Street’ – let us see if we can maintain our current form (remember all points help). Take care and 

have a lovely weekend.   Mr. Wilkinson 

School Nurse 

On Monday 11th March, the school nurse will 

be in school from 8:30am-9:30am in the 

hall.  This is an opportunity to gain 

information, advice or signposting to support in 

mental health, sleep or diet etc.  Appointments 

are not necessary and you are welcome to 

come into school and see the school nurse 

when you drop off your child/children. 

 

 

 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day –  

Friday 15th March 
 

The School Council have decided to 

fundraise for Comic Relief and are 

inviting all of the children to: 

 

DRESS UP – wear as much RED as 

possible, including hats, scarves and 

glasses (face paint & temporary hair dye 

can also be worn) 

 

Have a funny JOKE ready to tell – can 

you make the adults in school laugh? 

 

We ask that children bring in a 

donation, which will go to Comic Relief. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Hat Competition – Friday 22nd 

March 

The children are invited to enter our Easter 

Hat competition and we would like all 

children to enter.  There are prizes for the 

best hat(s) and runner up(s) in every class. 

Hats can be as simple or as complicated as 

you like.  All hats need to be brought to 

school on the morning of our final day before 

the holidays, Friday 22nd March, so that they 

can be judged.  Prizes will be awarded later 

that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices and Reminders 

Monday 11th March to Friday 15th March: The 

book fair will be open before school (children only 

from 8:30am) and after school (for children and 

parents/carers until 3:45pm – until Thursday) 

Thursday 14th March: Year 3 are going to Sale 

Waterside to take part in a Singing Festival.  They 

need to be at school for 8:30am (arrive between 

8:20am – 8:30am).  They need to wear their full 

school uniform and bring in a pair of trainers for 

P.E. 

Friday 22nd March: School closes (Junior Hub will 

be open after school) and reopens on Monday 8th 

April. 
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